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Winchendon Conservation Commission

Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Town of
Winchendon Wetlands Protection Bylaw, the Winchendon Conservation
Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 11 at 6:45 pm to
consider the Notice of Intent filed by Matthew Olson of Ashoryn, LLC. for
proposed work within the Riverfront Area at Lot 1 Mill Glen Road, Assessor’s
Map 10, Lot 67. The proposed work includes construction of a single family home
and garage with related grading, and septic system between 150’ and 200’ from the
river. The hearing will be held remotely via www.zoom.com with meeting
information posted on the agenda at least 48 hours in advance. Alternative
translation and accommodation for disabled persons is available by advance
request.

For additional information email amanugian@townofwinchendon.com.
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